
 

               

 

 

 

 

 

AMENDED START DATE FOR SPRING TERM 2014 

CHILDREN TO RETURN TO SCHOOL ON MONDAY 6 JANUARY 

 

 

4 December 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I write to advise that the INSET day planned for Monday 6 January, as stated on the 

school calendar, has been cancelled.   

 

Therefore, the first day of the Spring term is Monday 6 January and all pupils need to 

return to school after the Christmas break on this day. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to speak with a member of the office 

staff. 

 

Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Gillian Kemp 

Headteacher 

 

 

 


